
ART CAMP 2024 INFORMATION 

 

1) Attendance Weeks  

Week 1: July 1st - July 5th.  

Week 2: July 8th - July 12th.  

Week 3: July 15th - July 19th.  

Week 4: July 22nd - July 26th. 

 

2) Timings  

The workshops will take place from 10:00 to 13:00. Arrival is possible from 9:30 with 
breakfast brought from home. Pick-up time will be between 13:00 and 13:30 as the 
latest. 

 

3) Activities 

During this camp, children will participate in a variety of creativity-centered 
workshops, using different materials and techniques. Some activities include working 
with papier-mâché, building a mobile bird, creating board games, wire sculpture, and 
exploring painting through the five senses. 

 Languages: Spanish, English. 

 

4) Prices  

The price per day is €15, with a weekly cost of €75. To reserve a spot, simply email us 
at espacio.rubicon@gmail.com with the following information: child's full name, 
parents' full names, and attendance dates. The spot will be reserved once 50% of the 
weekly cost has been paid, along with a payment receipt. 

Bizum: +34 653570553  

IBAN: ES05 2103 0191 2900 3001 1897  

Reference: ArtCamp and child's full name 

 

5) Individual Days  

The workshops are designed for full-week attendance. However, we also offer the 
option to attend individual days, subject to availability. Registration for individual days 
will only be available at the last moment. 



 

6) Cancellations  

It is important to note that the camp will take place only if a minimum of 6 participants 
is reached. The deadline for registrations is June 15th. If this minimum is not met, 
Espacio Rubicón reserves the right to cancel the camp. In such case, all paid 
registrations will be refunded, with a 14-day notice prior to the start. In the event that 
a student needs to cancel their participation in the camp, we request that they inform 
us as soon as possible to manage the situation properly and provide the best attention 
to all participants. If you have any questions or need further information, do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

 

Regards, Natascha Berseneva 

 


